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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2021 

 19th to 21st March - FOS 
Bag2School 

 24th March - Easter Lunch 

 26th March - School clos-
es for Easter at usual 
staggered times. 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Thank you for supporting your children so well on their return to school.  It has 

been lovely to see them all back and the excitement and joy of meeting their 

friends again.  I have been so pleased with the way they have settled back into 

school so quickly and their positive attitude to their work.  It is also lovely to start 

sharing some photos of the work they are doing in school and below are some 

photographs of the Year 3 Roman Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To help us support your children further I will be sending out a short question-

naire about the children’s first week back in school. 

Thank you 
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Red Nose Day 

Year 6 Transition 

If your child is in Year 6 and they are going to Thirsk School & Sixth Form College 

you can book an After School Tour of the School.  We have also stated planning 

the transition week that we are hoping to hold in July, if the relaxation of Lock-

down goes as planned.  This will involve the children spending a week at Thirsk 

School in preparation for their start in September.  

Laptops 
If you have been lent a school laptop over lockdown please would you return it 

to the School Office.  Thank you 

Help us Keep Covid Safe 
The Covid restrictions still apply to us in school.  Please help us keep Covid-safe 

and keep our school open by keeping to the staggered start times. 

 Arrival at School 

 - Reception  9.10am 

 - Year 1  9.00am 

 - Year 2  8.50am 

 - Year 3  9.05am 

 - Year 4  9.00am 

 - Year 5  8.50am 

 - Year 6  8.45am 

Collection from School 

 - Reception 3.10pm 

 - Year 1  3.30pm 

 - Year 2  3.20pm 

 - Year 3  3.40pm 

 - Year 4  3.30pm 

 - Year 5  3.20pm 

 - Year 6  3.15pm 

Please, also, do not congregate outside the school gates once you have dropped 
your children off.  Thank you 

Comic Relief is happening this year on Friday 19th March.  We will be holding a  
 

dress up day where children can dress up as whoever they like.  We are asking  
 

for a donation to Comic Relief for doing this, which you can do via ParentPay. 
 

We are also asking children to bring a joke to school to share with their class. 
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More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

FOS - Bag2School 
Friends of School have organised another Bag2School collection on the weekend 
of 19th - 21st March.  The collection point will be a trailer under a red gazebo at 
the school field entrance gate from about 5pm on the Friday; please ensure your 
donations are delivered directly to the collection point between that time and 
8am on the Monday morning.  
 

For a reminder of what can and can’t be donated please visit  
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 
 
Thanks for helping us raise funds to support our children’s learning in these          
difficult times. 

Violin Lessons  
We have a spare place available if any Year 3 pupil would like to have group violin 
lessons with Mrs Jameson.  Please contact the School Office if you would like any 
further information or if you would like to book your child onto these lessons. 

Friends of the Friarage Hospital - Logo Design Competition 

RSE Consultation 
You should have received a letter regarding the Relationships and Sex Education 

Policy.  If you haven’t seen it please contact the School Office and they will send 

you one. 

We were approached by the above charity in January when they were looking to 
redesign their logo and they wanted to give their designer some inspiration from 
the next generation.  We received this message from them this week:- 
 

“We are delighted to tell you that we have chosen our winners for our design a 
logo competition and one is from Carlton Miniott Primary Academy! 
Congratulations go to Chloe in Class 6, one of our ten winners who will receive a 
£10 Book Token.  We certainly want to say a big well done to her and thank her for 
her lovely thoughtful work.” 
 

Well done Chloe. 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect

